From: Bethany Cullen

Sent: 04 July 2024 13:57

To: Planning

Cc: Kristina Smith

Subject: FW: Application number: 2024/0601/P

From: Patricia Callaghan (Councillor) <Patricia.Callaghan@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 July 2024 12:53
To: Bethany Cullen <Bethany.Cullen@camden.gov.uk>

e craie . [
Subject: Application number:

Bethany

| would to object to this application as | feel that so much time has past and the local community
has been promised a cinema or community use of the site, but now this seems to be in dispute.
Living in an inner city area any social amenity is highly valued by residents in densely populated

areas such as this.
We as a Council need to be ensuring, as much as possible that we hold the developers to

account.

Clir Pat Callaghan



